Red Hook

Sandy Survivor Get Together
Sunday 4/28/13 4-7pm

351 Van Brunt

April 29 will be the six month anniversary of hurricane Sandy. Many people
in Red Hook talk about re-finding that spirit of connectedness that
supported us during the dark nights and muddy days after the storm.

PortSide NewYork and Realty Collective, the non-profit organization and
real estate brokerage which teamed up to create the Sandy aid center at
351 Van Brunt Street, are opening the doors again to bring people together.
Here is our invitation to you. Please pass the word:

Dear Neighbor:

We are coming up on 6 months since Hurricane Sandy
put Red Hook under 4 feet of water or more in some
cases.

There was a great community spirit in the days after the
storm when everyone was working together to recover.
We are hosting an informal open house to hear how you
are doing, reconnect and celebrate the resilience of Red
Hook. It would be so great to see our friends and
neighbors and reconnect.

Sandy Survivor Get Together

Sunday 4/28/13

4-7pm (but we’ll stay longer if you are there)
351 Van Brunt Street

Free cake, coffee and other beverages. We are looking to
arrange some other food by event time.

Yours truly,
Your neighbors and friends at 351 Van Brunt Street

To help with the event or post flyers, contact Kerry Quade at sandyémo@gmail.com
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